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ANNOUNCEMENT
FOR DISCUSSION LEADERS
TO BE MADE AT THe
OPENING OF THEIR S2SSIONS

We welcome representatives of the press

to this session. However, we would remind

them that, because of the need for free

discussion of the issues at hand, it has

been agreed that these discussion sessions

are for their background information and not

for attribution. For those not familiar with

such terminology, this means that you may

speak freely during this session and be assured

that you will not be quoted.


